The Glen of Pacific Grove
Gardening Report
February 15, 2005

The Gardening Committee, along with two members of the Glen H.O.A. Board, Diana
Busman and Jack Rutherford, and Carol Rutherford, met with Susan McDonald-Brodey
on Saturday, January 29, 2005 to discuss:

1. Contract
a) Review revised contract

2. Lake

3. Review list of non-gardening chores
4 Sprinklers/Irrigation system

5. Arrange date to schedule replanting

It was agreed that The Glen would purchase two fisherman’s waders for the gardening
crew to use when working on the Lake.

Rodger and Sharon scheduled a walk of the complex with Susan for Wednesday,
February 9 to review the compiled list for replanting of areas of the Glen, in addition to
general maintenance. The meeting did not take place and has been rescheduled for
Wednesday, February 23.

Robert’s Tree Service is scheduled to work on the trees this week:; however, due to rain
forecast for most of this week, it is likely that the work will not happen until next week.
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